
SCREENING OF PARTICIPANTS TO THE NATIONAL FOOD FAIR
Thursday, 09 February 2017
Last Updated Tuesday, 14 February 2017

PAGASAâ€™s STC was invited to help in the screening of exhibitors to this yearâ€™s National Food Fair in March by the DTIâ€™s
Bureau of Domestic Trade.Â  The activity took all of two days from 9-10 Feb. 2017 to check on the proposed items of
some 200 applicant- companies, both new and veteran.Â  The process was tedious and the standards stringent to make
sure that it will be worth the visitorsâ€™ time when they go to this Tradeshow and that the applicants are serious in trying to
grow their companies and excel in what they do in promoting the plight of MSMEâ€™s.   
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